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Mai Vang

From: Mounds Theatre <historicmoundstheatre@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2024 3:41 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: File #J2424R Mounds Theatre Company
Attachments: 20240313_140321_HDR.jpg

Hello, 
I'm responding to a Public Hearing Notice for Rubbish and Garbage Clean Up on Private Property at 1029 Hudson Road.  
 
The unrelated apartment building next door at 1025 Hudson road was being renovated for sale during the dates listed. 
Either their former tenants, or whoever was doing the work for them piled trash at the edge of the property, which I 
reported to the inspector at the time we received the initial abatement notice. It is not clear to me which items the city 
removed, and which the property owner at 1025 paid to remove.  
 
See attached image. The Mounds Theatre has generated zero mattresses and has replaced no carpeting since at least 
2015, but we are regularly forced to pay for illegally dumped trash. I would like an electronic copy of the initial 
abatement request and any other paperwork that was mailed, and to be added via teleconference to the hearing on the 
20th, if possible, please.  
 
Jessica Johnson 
Executive Director 
Mounds Theatre Company  
1029 Hudson Road 
 
    A volunteer-run 501c3 
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